
Please Pray For: 
 

• Those with health concerns: 

Bill Unger, Paul Emmer, Jesse Spurrell,  

 
• Those from our church family who are care home residents: 

Mary Wiebe, Peter Wolfe, Hilda Rossnagel, Helena Wiebe, Susan Jones, 

and Anne Reimer. 

 
• Those who are grieving the loss of a loved ones: 

Clayton and Sandy Abbott, Melissa Buhler & the extended Buhler family, 

Helen Fehr & family  
 

• Pastor Search Committee, for clear direction and seeking and using God’s 

wisdom. 

 

• The future of Gladstone Christian Fellowship; spiritual health & 

direction, love & unity, to grow in the unifying knowledge of Chris, to 

shine His light & love to Gladstone & beyond. 

 

• Front Line Workers 

• Government leaders  

 

Missionary of the Week: Samuel Benjamin 
  

Gladstone Christian Fellowship, 
Thank you for all your kindness and thoughtfulness.  May God bless you 

richly with love. 
  
Dear Beloved Gladstone Fellowship Church Family, 

Greetings, peace, and blessing in His risen name.  Thank you for your 
continuous support.  Especially we appreciate the $1400 that you sent as a 

love offering in our difficult time of loss.  It is a great loss for my family 
and the ministry.  Please uphold us in your prayers.  May the Lord richly 
bless you all.  I have enclosed Ebenezer’s picture.  (It is on the bulletin 

board.) 
  

Yours in Christ, 
Samuel Benjamin 

 
 

 

W E L C O M E  T O  

Gladstone Christian 

Fellowship 
M a y  1 6 t h ,  2 0 2 1  

 

Contact Information 

Church office    204-385-2915 gcfc@mymts.net 

Website    www.gladstonechristianfellowship.org 

Pastor Darrel Teichrib   pastordarrel@mymts.net 

                                        204-871-3341 (cell) 204-385-2962 (home) 

Bulletin Announcements  gcfcbulletineditor@outlook.com 

Projection    gcfvideotech@gmail.com 

Treasure e-transfer email  gcfchurch201@gmail.com 
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Call to Worship: Psalm 18 1-2 “I love you, O Lord, my 

strength.” The Lord is my rock and my fortress and my deliverer, 

my God, my rock in whom I take refuge, My shield and the horn 
of my salvation, my stronghold.” 

 

Worship leader – Jake Reimer 
Song Leader – Worship Team 

Message – John Plett 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Take Note Continued 

• Ministry Opportunities: 

- Pianist or Special Music (see sign up sheet or talk to Rhonda)  

- Computer or Camera Tech (talk to Kelvin or Pat) 

- Sound Tech (talk to Mark Martens) 

 

• Ladies Ministry is pre-selling our new cookbook for $20/each.  To 
order your copy contact Joanne Klassen via church mailbox #8, email 

joeklassen101@gmail.com, or text 204-871-4800.  

 
• A fellowship camping weekend is being planned for June 25-27.  If 

you do not camp, day guests are also welcome.  Please see Rob and 

Margaret for details. 

 
• The Treasure Chest would like to thank all the ladies who made 

blankets for their hard work and dedication.  Your blankets are truly a 

gift of love!  Many of them will be going to Becky Kew for her 
ministry.  In lieu of being able to have a blanket dedication, we ask 

that everyone please pray a blessing bestowed on each blanket and 

the people who receive them. Thank you! - Wendy Ulmer, for GTC 

 

• Treasurer Report 

o April's donations - $20221.29 

o April's expenses - $16012.76 

o Chequing balance - $30355.19 

• Update on Search Committee: Our church portfolio is nearly 
complete, and we are working on interview procedures as we 

consider the next steps. Furthermore, if you have not handed in the 

Search Committee membership questionnaire from April 27, please 
drop it off in Jake’s church mailbox (#57). Thank you and continue to 

pray for the committee and for our future lead pastor. 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

This Week 

Tuesday  
o 7:00 p.m. Prayer 

Meeting – will be in 

the parking lot. 

 

Thursday 
o 7:00 a.m. Prayer 

Meeting 

 

Today 

Take Note 

• For the time being there is no need to register for church 

attendance- Parking lot services have no number limit. There will 

be no Sunday School during the worship service.  
 

• Bruce Sawatzky has accepted a nomination for the position of 

deacon and a confirmation vote for him will be held in the near 
future. 

 

• There will be a One Hope fundraising concert in our parking lot 

Saturday June 12 featuring the singing group Prairie Joe. All are 
invited to attend. 
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